RECEIVED

H. L. Brown, Jr.
PosT OFFICE Box 2237
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702-2237 JAN 23 89

C. C D
ARTESIA, OFFICE
January 9, 1989

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton

Re: Request for New Pool
Federal 8 No.l
Sec 8, T-21S, R-27E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

H. L. Brown, Jr. is requesting that a new pool be created for the recently
completed Federal 8 No. 1. The subject well is currently producing from the
Delaware Cherry Canyon and is outside the boundry of any existing pool pro-
ducing from this same formation.

Attached is a completed form C-123 requesting a new pool, and a plat indiéating
the 160 acres we are designating as the new pool boundry.

If additional information is required, please contact the undersigned at the
phone number or address shown on the letterhead.

Very truly yours,

H. L. BROWN, JR.

bt iis

Ron Divine
Production Engineer
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